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I oppose the elimination of our vote by mail system and requiring in-person voting in 

Oregon. There are many reasons a vote by mail system works and has worked for 

years in Oregon. To remove access to this basic democratic process can only serve 

to discourage and disenfranchise voters whose voices are often most unheard and 

not reflected.  


